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ACTION TAKEN REPORT 2016-17 

 

In view of the feedback analysis, the gaps in the syllabus as per the requirement of various 
stakeholders, the department has taken the feedback on curriculum from the students, faculties, 
alumni, industry experts and parents. Suggestions to revise the syllabus with the inclusion of 
components of: Internationalization of curriculum; Service learning; and Interdisciplinary 
approaches were consolidated and discussed in IQAC and CDC, then communicated to the 
subject teachers. It was decided in the meetings that this feedback report be communicated to 
University. 
 
The above changes were put forth in the Board of Studies meeting in January 2017, and 11.67% 
of curriculum revision was brought about in both BALLB and BBALLB courses which 
included components of service learning, interdisciplinary approach and international 
relevance. 
As suggested by the IQAC, CDC and BOS following actions were prominently taken: 
 

1. To help students to cater to a global market, curriculums were revised to include 
components of internationalization. 

2. More contemporary legal topics were taken up for discussion during the current affair 
classes. 

3. Lectures by industry experts on different fields of law to inculcate interests in subjects.  
4. Students are given an orientation in the first year to help them understand the various 

opportunities in law school. 
5. Slow learners and advanced learners are given more attention according to their needs. 
6. Placement cell has been strengthened to provide guidance. 
7. Extension programs on legal aid and environmental sensitization is given. 
8. Skill oriented components have been included in the courses during revision. 
9. To enhance their life skills departmental fests are held. 
10.  More faculty development programs have been held to facilitate faculties to meet 

student needs. 
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Feedback Analysis and Action Taken Report 

 
Curriculum Feedback Analysis 

2016-17 
 
 

 
 

 

Report:  For the session in 2016-17, the analysis was found ranging from satisfactory to good 

in terms of score. But there were few responses that was ranging from better to average. Scope 

for improvement in terms of score was noticed in pointers like including contemporary topics 

and overall curriculum satisfaction. 
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Feedback Analysis Report 

 

Feedback forms were distributed in classrooms at the end of the semester to students from 

BALLB and BBALLB courses and LL.M programs in 2016-17. Student feedbacks are taken 

at the end of every semester to understand the needs of the students and to incorporate their 

suggestions through the curriculum development cell at School of Law. In addition, feedbacks 

are also taken from few students, parents and alumni anonymously to ensure fair and unbiased 

suggestions.  As per the analysis, most of the students were satisfied with the various aspects 

of the curriculum including incorporation of contemporary areas, subjects catering to jobs and 

future aspirations in the field of law. 

 

Suggestions by students: 

 

1. Some of the students were of the opinion that the syllabus should have more approach to 

meet global needs. 

2. Students also suggested that the curriculum should incorporate more contemporary areas of 

law. 

3. Few students were of the opinion that the curriculum needs to be revised to increase their 

employability after the course. 
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FEEDBACK FROM FACULTY 

Report 

 

Every year at the end of the semester, faculty members are given feedback forms to provide 

suggestions on the courses taught by them during the academic year. In 2016-17, 50 faculties 

submitted their feedback on the curriculum and the score was mostly ranging from good to 

satisfactory. Some of the faculty members suggested revision of their existing curriculum 

which was considered by the IQAC and CDC cells of School of Law. The suggestions were 

presented in the BOS and introduced in the following year. Faculties were asked to give their 

comments on the curriculum they taught and also wanted to know the amount of research 

contribution they could make during the course of the subject taught. 
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FEEDBACK FROM ALUMNI 

Report 

Our Alumni feedbacks has always been valuable, as their inputs provide us the inputs regarding 

improvement of facilities and employability. 

 

The feedback on curriculum by alumni was scored good. Majority of the students expressed 

that the curriculum has been highly effective in helping them in higher education and in 

employability. The expert lectures had helped them identify their area of interest and pursue 

their career in their desired field. 

 

We asked our alumni to give their specific comments on the curriculum and the relevance of 

the courses they studied in terms of employability and higher education. We got feedback from 

50 alumni members in 2016-17. Based on the comments the analysis is done below: 
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Report 

 

Our employers feedback gives us an important understanding of the improvements required in 

WKH�FXUULFXOXP�WR�PHHW�RXU�VWXGHQW¶V�HPSOR\DELOLW\�QHHGV��7KHLU� feedbacks provide us a holistic 

understanding of the measures that have to be undertaken to further the overall performance of 

our students. 

 

Feedback from 25 industry experts were submitted for the purpose of the feedback analysis on 

curriculum. The employers were asked to comment on the curriculum by focusing on the 

industry requirements and employability components in the curriculum. 

 

In general, the employers were happy with the curriculum and scores were marked between 

good to satisfactory. The employers suggested they are happy to recruit more students into their 

law firms and that our alumni are doing really well. 
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FEEDBACK FROM PARENTS 

Report 

We have designed a general feedback from the parents on curriculum. The feedback is collected 

from parents at the end of the academic year, we collected feedback from 100 parents. 

 

From the analysis, more than 80 % of the parents were positive. The analysis shows a score 

between excellent and good. In addition, parents provided feedback that the curriculum helped 

students in growing holistically. 
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In view of the feedback analysis, the gaps in the syllabus as per the requirement of various 
stakeholders, the department has taken the feedback on curriculum from the students, faculties, 
alumni, industry experts and parents. Suggestions to revise the syllabus with the inclusion of 
components of: Internationalization of curriculum; Service learning; and Interdisciplinary 
approaches were consolidated and discussed in IQAC and CDC, then communicated to the 
subject teachers. It was decided in the meetings that this feedback report be communicated to 
University. 
 
The above changes were put forth in the Board of Studies meeting in January 2017, and 11.67% 
of curriculum revision was brought about in both BALLB and BBALLB courses which 
included components of service learning, interdisciplinary approach and international 
relevance. 
As suggested by the IQAC, CDC and BOS following actions were prominently taken: 
 

1. To help students to cater to a global market, curriculums were revised to include 
components of internationalization. 

2. More contemporary legal topics were taken up for discussion during the current affair 
classes. 

3. Lectures by industry experts on different fields of law to inculcate interests in subjects. 
4. Students are given an orientation in the first year to help them understand the various 

opportunities in law school. 
5. Slow learners and advanced learners are given more attention according to their needs. 
6. Placement cell has been strengthened to provide guidance. 
7. Extension programs on legal aid and environmental sensitization is given. 
8. Skill oriented components have been included in the courses during revision. 
9. To enhance their life skills departmental fests are held. 
10.  More faculty development programs have been held to facilitate faculties to meet 

student needs. 
 

 


